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Dear Ms. Owenby:

This letter is to request that a “Certificate of Exemption” be issued by the
Tennessee Air Pollution Control Board to the Metro Public Health
Department, Pollution Control Division for the period of July 1, 2022 through
June 30, 2024 in accordance with the provisions of the Tennessee Air
Pollution Control Board Act, Section 68-201-115(a). This exemption should
include the programs listed in the enclosed “Petition for Exemption to the
Tennessee State Air Pollution Control Board.”

This petition for “Certificate of Exemption” is based on the past performance
of the Metro Public Health Department, Pollution Control Division; the
Board’s approved Implementation Plan; and the existing Certificate of
Exemption that expires on June 30, 2022. A specific petition for any
additional program authority not outlined in the Certificate of Exemption will
be submitted to the Tennessee Air Pollution Control Board on an as needed
basis.

If you have any questions or need any additional information, please contact
me at (615) 340-5653.

Sincerely,

John Finke, P.E.
Director, Pollution Control Division
Metro Public Health Department

Enclosure
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